

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/168/2019-20

February 19, 2020

Circular to Parents of Classes V to VIII Revised

Dear Parents.

The Annual Examination for the academic year 2019-20 will begin on Thursday, 27th February 2020 for classes V and VII and on Sunday, 1st March 2020 for classes VI and VIII. Students will report to school in their regular school uniform on all the days of examination. They will not wear their P.E./ Scouts and guides uniform or white shoes during the days of examination. They are permitted to leave the school soon after the examination at 10.45 a.m. You are requested to make necessary arrangements to take your ward home as soon as possible after the examination.

Students who will be writing their examination on Thursday, 27th February 2020 ie Classes V and VII only will get a preparatory holiday on Wednesday, 26th February 2020. Students of Classes VI and VIII will have regular classes on the same day.

The School takes this opportunity to wish all the students from classes V to VIII all the very best for their Annual Examination.

With warm regards

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal

الرمز البريدي: ۱۱۲۰روي سوب الارتفاد البريدي: ۱۱۲۰ سوب البريدي: ۱۲۵۰ سوب البريدي: ۱۲۵۰ سوب البریدي: ۱۲۵۰ سوب البریدی: ۱۲

Aklary Sajindran

Vice Principal